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Attending the ISPRS Technical 
Commission III Mid-term Symposium 
on Remote Sensing, held in Belém, 
Brazil, was an incredible experience. I 
had the opportunity to present a paper 
based on the findings of my PhD thesis, 
titled "Use of ResNets for HLB Disease 
Detection on Orange Leaves Using 
Terrestrial Multispectral Images." 
Presenting this work enabled me to 
receive valuable feedback from 
participants worldwide, which will help 
us advance our research. The high-
quality program and scientific 
presentations offered fresh perspectives 
on my work and significantly enhanced 
my technical knowledge. 

 

 

 

 

As an individual member of the 
ISPRS Student Consortium (SC), it was 
a pleasure to attend the ISPRS SC 
Network Hour and volunteer to help 
manage the booth. I also had the 
opportunity to meet the president of 
ISPRS SC, Laxmi Thapa, and Yogender 
Yadav to discuss the creation of an 
ISPRS SC Chapter in Brazil. 



 

 

In conclusion, I would like to 
express my sincere gratitude to the 
ISPRS Foundation for providing me with 
the travel grant, which made it possible 
for me to attend the ISPRS Technical 
Commission III Mid-term Symposium 
on Remote Sensing. Attending this 
symposium was important for my 
current and future research activities. 
Thank you! 

 


